


Dear Delegates, Directors, Parents and Visitors, 

Welcome to our third (and hopefully last) virtual IASAS Cultural Convention! We 
hope that the time spent sharing performances, engaging in workshops, hearing 
feedback from our guest artists and connecting with others from our IASAS family 
will be meaningful and rewarding for all.  

We are fortunate and grateful to have several guest artists from all over the world 
that will meet with us this week. These include (for Dance) Pamela Pietro from 
New York, Robert Tsai from Los Angeles and William Lu from Taipei, and (for 
Drama) Rosie Hyland from London and Simon Twu from Los Angeles. Our Tech 
delegates will work with Kristi Ross-Clausen from the University of Wisconsin-
Madison and our own Kevin Held from Taipei! 
Please check out their unique and interesting bios on the website.  
 
I want to especially thank the delegates and directors who have persevered under 
some very challenging situations to ensure that all IASAS schools can be involved 
in this convention whether meeting on campus or from home. You are to be 
commended! 
 
May this week be a true celebration of your talents and passion! 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Dan Long 
US Dean of Students 
 
















































































